
NOTlCE

For administrative reasons, it has been decided that the Skill Test for
Stenographers Grade 'C' & 'D' Examination 2017, held between 11.04.2018
and 14.04.2018 at RITEE, Raipur will be re-conducted afresh. The fresh dates of
the Skill Test will be intimated shortly.

l,,YoY
Deputy Director

ssc(MPR)


